Braidside Integrated Primary and Nursery School
89 Fry’s Road, Ballymena, BT43 7EN
Thursday, 16th September 2021 

Changes to going home times for KS2

Dear Parent,

From Monday, 20th September all children in P5 to P7 will go home at 3pm.  To avoid congestion not all classes will leave via the main entrance. 
Exit points and pick up points are listed below.

	Class
	Home Time
	Exit/pick up point

	P5M

	3.00pm
	Will leave through gate at the side of the Nursery

Pick up - Outside Nursery
 
Please do not park in Bus Parking Lane when collecting your child.

	P5F

	3.00pm
	Will leave through Car Park Gate

Pick-up point – Outside dinner hall

Please do not park in the Service Car Park to pick up your child.  This Car Park should be kept clear at all times.

	P6O

	3.00pm
	Will leave through gate at the side of the Nursery

Pick up - Outside Nursery

 Please do not park in Bus Parking Lane when collecting your child.

	P6/7C

	3.00pm
	Main Entrance

Pick Up – at main entrance

	P7Y

	3.00pm
	Will leave through Car Park Gate

Pick-up point – Outside 
dinner hall

Please do not park in the Service Car Park to pick up your child.  This carpark should be kept clear at all times

	Siblings from P5,P6,P7
	3.00pm

	Main Entrance
Accompanied by Mrs Elaine McConkey



Please note, that if you have more than one child in P5, P6 or P7 these children will leave together through the main entrance.  Mrs Elaine McConkey will collect the siblings from each class and accompany them to the main entrance at 3pm.  This is to prevent parents having to collect children from different pick up points.

Parents should endeavour to be on time for pick up points and observe social distancing.

Arrival times will remain the same.
8.50am : A-H
8.55am : I – N
9.00am : O-Y

Thank-you for your cooperation in this matter.

KS2 Team


